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LANE CLOSURES ON VASCO ROAD 
 

Livermore, CA – The Alameda County Public Works Agency will be completing the Vasco 
Road construction project on Saturday, July 9, 2016, between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.   During 
construction, traffic will be reduced to one lane, with traffic control for both directions.   
 
When approaching the construction zone, motorists are encouraged to reduce their speed, 
observe the construction signs, and watch for construction personnel and equipment. 
 
For additional information, please call the Public Works Agency Construction Department at 
(510) 670-5591 or visit the Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa. 
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